
 

 

 

6 November 2024 

RESIGNATION OF JOINT COMPANY SECRETARY 
 

Brightstar Resources Limited (ASX: BTR) (Brightstar or the Company) advises of the resignation of Joint 

Company Secretary Mr Luke Wang effective immediately. Benjamin Smith will remain in his role of Company 

Secretary.  

The Company would like to thank Mr Wang for his dedication and service over the last 12 years and wish 

him all the best in his future endeavours. 

This ASX announcement has been approved for release by the Managing Director of the Company.  

- END - 

 

For further information, please contact: 

Alex Rovira      

Managing Director       

Phone: +61 9481 0389    

Email: alex@brightstarresources.com.au 

 

Ben Smith      

Company Secretary 

Phone: +61 9481 0389          

Email: BenS@miningcorporate.com.au 
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